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GOVERNMENT OF GOA

DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION
S.C.E.R.T. Building, Alto Porvorim — Goa.

Tel: 2415585/2410824 - Email: dir-dhe.goa@nic.in
Ref. No. Res-Dev-Inn/FDP Follow-up/97/2023 | ¥4 LxL— Date: 27/09/2023
To,

1) The Registrar, Goa University

2) The Principals, Government and Affiliated Colleges in Goa

Subject: Submission of Activities: Post-FDP Follow-up
Sir/Madam. .

The Goa State Higher Education Council (GSHEC) and the Directorate of Higher Education
(DHE) appreciates your continued support and active participation in enhancing the quality of
higher education. Recently, GSHEC and DHE has conducted three Faculty Development
Programmes (FDPs), attended by faculty members from vour institution. These FDPs include

1) New Faculty Orientation and Mentoring Programme

2) Experiential Learning, Creative Thinking & Hands-on Pedagogy

3) Team-Based Learning: An Evidence-based Active Learning Strarég}'

These FDPs have provided faculty members with valuable insights, tools, and strategies that are
essential for fostering innovative and effective teaching practices in higher education. In light of
this, we request your faculty members who ‘attended these FDPs to submit a report detailing their
success stories in implementing the tools and skills they acquired during these events. We believe
that these success stories will not only serve as inspiration but also showcase the impact of these

FDPs on the teaching-learning process within your institution.

We kindly request that these reports be submitted by faculty who participated in the above FDPs,
in the attached Proforma by 30™ October 2023 using following google link. A follow-up
workshop showcasing Best-practices by faculty is tentatively scheduled on 6 December 2023.

Google form link: https://forms.gle/tViembBRrNbv(b839

Yours faithfully,

—

-

Prof. Gervasio S. F. L. Mendes
Addl. Director of Higher Education



